
MFN Fish Stocking Environmental Assessment Training 
Workshop 

 

Lands will be hosting an environmental fish stocking assessment 
training session at the log building on July 14 starting at 10 am. 

The assessment will be happening all that week starting with 4 lakes 
in the community.  

We are also looking for individuals that have an interest in learning 
this field and would like the go out in the boats to get hands on 
experience in what is involved with the environmental assessments 
activities we are doing.  

You would receive an honorarium for your participation in the 
environmental assessment’s activity studies.  

This would be a great opportunity to earn some extra spending 
money while you receive sampling techniques and protocols of an 
environmental assessment and receive training that may be useful 
for career opportunities if you choose to venture into the 
environmental monitoring field.  

Please contact Cathy Yandeau by email landsresources@mfnrez.ca. 

Or come to the workshop on the July 14th 10am! 
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